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From,

Mr. Billy Sobers

13, Greenwood Alley

Buckinghamshire

To,

Mr. Roger Hopes

347, Julian Drive

Buckinghamshire

Dear Mr. Hopes,

With immense pleasure, we’d like to thank you for giving us the contract for the interior designing of your new house. We have read and accepted your terms & conditions and consequently accept the offer to undertake the project and are looking forward to working on it with an immediate effect.

We will see to it that the best quality materials are used and strive to make your new house into a warm and beautiful home. The lighting arrangements in the hall and bedroom will be as per your original design. We will include all your specifications while working on the main shelf in the hall.

We hope we will be able to do our best to your satisfaction.

Yours sincerely,

Billy Sobers

Bright Home Constructions
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